
 
 
Xavierites, 
 
Thank you for being vigilant in your efforts to abide by campus policies and guidelines to help 
keep our community safe and healthy. You have been practicing social distancing, wearing face 
masks, and washing and sanitizing your hands. Your hard work is making a difference!  
 
We’re trending positively on coronavirus control and have decreased the number of cases to 
eight in total. Eight people, three students on campus in addition to two students and three 
employees off-campus, have tested positive and are quarantining. We ask individuals who have 
had close contact with someone who tested positive or may be experiencing symptoms but 
haven’t been tested yet or tested negative to quarantine for at least fourteen days.  
 
To help continue our steady improvements, we are asking our community to participate if 
selected, for the simple nose swab COVID-19 test so that we can continue to reduce the 
spread. Please note that COVID-19 testing is for the sole purpose of monitoring infection rates 
at Xavier. No vaccine trials are occurring on Xavier’s campus.  
 
Again, thank you for doing your part to stop the spread of germs on our campus. ​We are 
committed to our faculty, staff, and students and you all are our highest priority. ​Let’s keep up 
the good work Xavierites, we’re leading the way! 
 
 
 


